
From: Michelle McCollum <michelle@scnhc.com>
To: Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov
CC: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Symmes, BrianBrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov
Date: 9/22/2015 3:21:53 PM

Subject: RE: Follow up

Perfect.  Would 10:30 tomorrow work? 
 
Thanks Rob.
 
Michelle McCollum
President and CEO
South Carolina National Heritage Corridor
PO Box 477
Belton, SC 29627
(864) 617-7441
michelle@scnhc.com
www.thesctraveler.com
 

"Visitors will know they have arrived in a real place when they deal with clerks who do not wear uniforms, 
when they find in shops well-crafted articles whose makers live nearby, when they discover on restaurant 

menus dishes they could not order anywhere else.  They know they have arrived at a cherished place when 
artists choose not merely to live there but to photograph and paint it, to write and sing of it; when 

archaeologists and historians delve into its past; when natuarlists keep track of the local flora and fauna; 
and when elders pass on all of this lore to the young."  ~ Scott Russell Sanders

 
 
From: Godfrey, Rob [mailto:RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2015 3:14 PM
 
To: Michelle McCollum
 
Cc: Adams, Chaney; Symmes, Brian
 
Subject: Follow up
 
Our press office would love to sit down for a few minutes and go over your new rollout. Let us know what time would 
work for you.
 
Rob Godfrey
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
Desk: (803) 734-2028 | Mobile: (803) 429-6068
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